
 

 

 

 

Nativity Women are hosting a One-Day Retreat on February 10, 2018, 

from 9:00 am - 2:30 pm. Open to all women, the retreat will highlight 

the biblical meaning of the hymns that we sing. "Make a Joyful Noise" 

will appeal to those who love to sing more than eat and to those who 

can't carry a tune in a bucket. You'll enjoy learning more about some of 

our favorite songs of praise: hymns, old gospel favorites, contemporary, 

and spirituals. Registration forms are on the women's bulletin board. The 

registration fee is $10 and covers a mid-morning snack, lunch, and 

program materials. Snow date is February 17. 


